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Comments: The proposal, which deems all permanent anchors illegal until inspected by a park official, is

troubling, especially given the reported backlog and overwork of these officials. While I understand the

importance of safety measures, implementing a blanket restriction on permanent anchors without a feasible and

timely inspection process seems impractical and counterproductive.

 

I urge you to reconsider this aspect of the draft and explore alternative solutions that prioritize both safety and the

practicality of implementation. It is crucial to strike a balance that ensures the well-being of climbers while

acknowledging the challenges faced by park officials in carrying out their responsibilities.

 

Thank you for your attention to this matter, and I trust that you will consider the diverse perspectives of the

climbing community in refining the climbing management policies.


